Change in Location - Attorney Admissions Ceremony

The room location for the Attorney Admission Ceremony set for May 5th at 4:00 pm at the Idaho State
Capitol has changed. The ceremony will now be held in the Lincoln Room, which is located on the
Garden Level of the Capitol (the new underground wing)



